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Eyewear Policy 

 
1. Juniors 

 
Squash New Zealand requires all juniors (19 years and below) competing in Squash New Zealand 
Junior National events to wear eyewear. This includes the following national events: 

 South Island Junior Age Group Championships 

 North Island Junior Age Group Championships 

 New Zealand Junior Age Group Championships 

 New Zealand Junior Inter-District Teams Event 

 New Zealand Junior Open Championships 
 
 
 

2. Doubles 
 
Squash New Zealand requires all players to wear eyewear when competing in doubles events (ref: WSF 
Protective Eyewear rule 25th April 2014). 
 
“Under the rules of International Doubles Squash, protective eyewear manufactured to an appropriate 
national safety standard must be worn properly over the eyes at all times during play. It is the 
responsibility of the player to ensure that the quality of the product worn is satisfactory for the purpose.” 


